
 
 

 

RE: Local Trustee Interim Vacancy  

July 6, 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

We have recently had a vacancy in one of our Trustee Positions. There is one (1) year left on the 
term and the Local needs to complete an audit before the next General Meeting.  
 
We are calling for nominations from all units. Any member is eligible. The audit will take place 
before the end of September over two (2) days in the Local’s office. You will be booked-off of work 
for the time. 
 
Duties of a Trustee:   

The Trustees shall act as an auditing committee on behalf of the members and audit the 
books and accounts of the Treasurer and Recording Secretary, and the Committees at 
least once every calendar year.  

Please send all nominations to admin@cupe374.ca with the subject line “Trustee Nomination”. 
Please include name, employer and contact for member. If you are interested in filling the position, 
please have another member nominate you.  
 
If you have any questions, please direct them through your unit VP.  
 
Thank you. 
 
In Solidarity,  
 

 
Shireen Clark 
President, CUPE Local 374 
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